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Photocat A/S approved for listing on Spotlight Stock Market — move
from First North

Spotlight Stock Market has today, July 21, 2025, approved Photocat A/S’s application for listing
at the marketplace. First day of trading on Spotlight Stock Market is planned August 5th, 2025.
This means that Photocat A/S has initiated a move from Nasdaq First North Growth Market
("First North”), where it has been listed since 2015.

Photocat A/S, founded in 2009, specializes in offering photocatalytic products used to address
air pollution. The products are applied as coatings on roofs, asphalt, concrete, facades and
other cast structures, both adapted for indoor and outdoor surfaces. The business is conducted
globally, with the largest presence in the Nordic market. The company is headquartered in
Roskilde.

First day of trading in Photocat A/S shares on Spotlight Stock Market is planned August 5th,
2025, and last day of trading at First North is planned August 4th, 2025. Shareholders in
Photocat A/S do not need to take any action in connection with the change.

For further information about Spotlight Stock Market, please contact:

Peter Génczi, CEO

E-mail: pg@spotlightstockmarket.com

Homepage: www.spotlightstockmarket.com

About Spotlight Stock Market

Spotlight Stock Market is a market place that wants to make it easier, safer and more visible for
growth companies to become- and be listed. The company also offers investors the opportunity
to become shareholders in growth companies in an easier and safer way. At Spotlight Stock
Market there are more than 130 listed growth companies from different industries as well as
more than 50 ETP:s. Spotlight Stock Market was founded 1997, have 20 employees and head
office in Stockholm. Read more at www.spotlightstockmarket.com
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